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On Monday, January 19, Sodexo workers voted  
92% in favor of authorizing our bargaining committee 
to give a 10-day strike notice if and when necessary.

With this vote, we join the service and tech workers  
in calling on Keck–USC to settle fair contracts  

with its employees. 

Nearly 900 of us now stand in solidarity to fight  
Keck–USC’s poverty wages, inadequate sick leave,  
poor staffing, minimal healthcare and retirement 

benefits, and its refusal to offer us the tuition 
assistance benefit that it gives to thousands of other 

members of the Trojan family. 

Together we are gearing up for a potential strike. 

Next bargaining session: 
 February 9 

10 a.m.–5 p.m. 
Federal Mediation Center

Glendale

For additional information, please contact a Bargaining Committee member or  
NUHW Organizer Michael Torres at (213) 254-8701 or mtorres@nuhw.org.


